
 
September 10, 2013  

 

Comments from the Norway on the SREP Investment Plan for Tanzania 

 
Dear Patricia, 
 
Thanks for the comments from Tanzania . 
 
Norway confirms our endorsement of the Tanzania SREP IP.  
 
However, we would like to emphasize the importance that our comments are taken into 
account and commented on where relevant, when the projects in the IP are developed 
and presented to the subcommittee. 
 
Thanks and regards, 
  
Bente 
  
  
Bente Weisser 
Senior Adviser  
Section for Multilateral Development Finance and Global Economic Issues 
Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs 
Postboks 8114 Dep, NO -0032 
Oslo, Norway 
Visiting address: 7. Juni plassen 1 
Tel: +47-23951550  
Mobile: +47 90736364 


